
F,eapto  whkRE

SH/13/2024
i2th April,  2024

BSE  Limited„
Market-Operations Dept.
let floor,  New Trading Ring,
Rotunda Bldg. P.J.Towers,
Dalal Street,  Fort,
MUMBAl 400023

Sub:-    Reply  to  Clarification  sought  by  Exchange  on   Increase  in  Volume  of  shares  of  the
Company

Ref.:   L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/ 2024-2025 / 21-Email  Dated-12th April,  2024

Dear Sir,

With  reference to  your email  dated  12th April,  2024,  seeking  clarification  from  the  Company  in
relation to increase in volume of Company's shares across Exchanges, in the recent past.

We  wish  to  inform  you  that  the  Company  has  been  complying  with  Regulation  30  of  SEBl
(Listing     Obligations     and     Disclosure     Requirements)     Regulations,     2015     ("SEBI     LODR
Regulations")   and   it   ensures   to   keep   its   investors   updated   by   intimating   all   the   events,
information,  etc.  that  have  a  bearing  on  the  operations/performance  of the  Company,  which
include   all   price   sensitive   information   and   all    disclosures   of  all   the   events,   information   /
announcement with the exchanges are made  within the timeline.

Further,   we  would   like  to  clarify  that  the  Company  ensures  that  the  investors  have  latest
relevant   information   about   our   Company;   and   there   are   no   information   /announcement
(including  impending  announcement),  which  in  our opinion  may  have  a  bearing  on  the  price /
volume behavior in the scrip of the Company's security and which  is not disclosed to the Stock
Exchanges.

As  per Company's observation,  the  increase  in Volume of the  Company's shares  in  the  recent
past across the exchanges,  is purely due to market conditions and absolutely market driven and
the Company has no control over the same,

Kindly accept this letter as our clarification and acknowledge receipt.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
For The Supreme Industries Ltd.

cia-.-------
Saboo)

VP (Corporate Affairs) &
Company Secretary

The Supreme Industries Limited
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